

April 4, 2025

Dear Harvest Supporters,

Recently, I've been encouraged by revisiting the story of Abram—later Abraham—in the Bible. Throughout his life, Abraham's faith in God seemed to grow stronger. Each time God revealed Himself, Abraham responded by walking more closely with Him.

Studying Abraham's journey has challenged me to reflect more often on God's goodness and faithfulness in my own life. And as I reflect, I am inspired to grow in faith—trusting in a God who has never failed.

Genesis 18:14 says, "Is anything too hard for the Lord?" This was spoken to Abraham and Sarah when they were told that, even in her old age, she would bear a son.

It is our prayer that God would use each of us to the fullest for His kingdom. Like Abraham, let us be bold and full of faith—remembering what God has done in the past, and trusting that truly, nothing is too hard for the Lord.

As we celebrate the Resurrection of our Lord Jesus Christ, we thank God for you, our faithful partners in the mission. Your prayers, generosity, and encouragement help carry the message of the Risen Savior to the nations. May the victory of Easter fill your heart with renewed hope, may the light of Christ shine through your life, and may you be richly blessed for the seeds you've sown in faith.

Thank you for your continued financial support of the missionaries serving the Lord and for the ministry of Harvest International.

God bless you,

Rod & Debbie Wray

Rod & Debbie Wray Executive Directors Harvest International, Inc.



